
Erica Bray-Parker for Wheaton City Council; Councilman At-Large 

It is with great confidence that I recommend Erica Bray-Parker, 22-year resident of Wheaton, to be our 

next Councilman At-Large.  Erica serves as a professional educator and leader in the Glenbard High 

School district.  Her experience as a civics teacher and mentor exemplifies her passion for civic 

engagement while giving her a youthful perspective.  She brings with her innovative ways to continue to 

move Wheaton forward.  She has a master’s degree in Political Science, is on the Illinois Education 

Association Board of Directors, has served on the Student Performance and Achievement Committee in 

District 87 and has been an active volunteer and community member in Wheaton.  Both her 

professional experience and collaborative skills will make an excellent addition to the current council.  

Her enthusiasm for the position is evidenced by her hard work in speaking and meeting with many of 

the key leaders and volunteer boards and groups throughout our city. I have confidence in her ability to 

make positive contributions to the future of the city of Wheaton on behalf of the diverse range of 

residents she will represent.  Erica Bray-Parker is well suited to serve in this non-partisan position as an 

open-minded, thoughtful and respectful member of the Wheaton City Council. It is without hesitation 

that I endorse her candidacy for Councilman At-Large.    

Mayor Michael Gresk   


